
  
 

TOWN OF AURORA 
PARKS AND RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

NO QUORUM REPORT 
 
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2014 
 
Time and Location: 7 p.m., Leksand Room, Aurora Town Hall 
 
Committee Members: Councillor Wendy Gaertner (Vice Chair), John Clement, and 

Juergen Daurer 
 
Member(s) Absent: Councillor Chris Ballard (Chair), Gordon Barnes, Greg Smith, 

and Ron Weese 
 
Other Attendees: John Firman, Manager Business Support, and Linda Bottos, 

Council/Committee Secretary 
 
 
The Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee meeting of Thursday, March 20, 2014 
was not convened due to lack of quorum. 
 
 
NEXT MEETING 
 
The next meeting of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Committee is scheduled on 
Thursday, April 17, 2014 at 7 p.m. in the Leksand Room. 
 


